
Classroom News   
Class Name: Balmoral            Term: Spring 1     Whole School Topic: To Infinity and Beyond! 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

In Balmoral class we have loved 

learning all about space in our new 

topic ‘To Infinity and Beyond!’ 

 

 In English we have been 

looking at different stories 

based around space. We have 

read ‘Whatever Next!’ and 

‘Mickey Moonbeam’. We are 

now working on writing our own 

stories about space!  

 In maths our work has been 

based around shape, position 

and direction.  

 We enjoyed a special visit from 

Winchester Science museum 

who brought a planetarium in 

to school! 

 This term we have been very 

lucky to have Nathan a special 

PE coach come in to school to 

teach us Boccia.  

 Our Friday morning inclusion 

sessions with Conway class 

continue to be one of the 

highlights of our week. This term 

we have made space 

playdough, decorated planets 

using foam clay, dressed up as 

astronauts and used a stomp 

rocket on the playground! 

                       
 
                

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary:  
 Friday 9th February – Last day of term  

 Monday 19th February – First day back after half term.  

Thursday 1st March- World Book Day. 

 


